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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

4

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.

5 6 7

Summer Series-
Steve Bonk Naaman
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Steve Bonk
Topic - Naaman

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.

8 9 10

11

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.

12 13 14

Summer Series-
E.Borlaug
Elisha&Shunammite
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Erik
Borlaug Topic - Elisha
and the Shunammite
Woman

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.

15 16 17

18

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a

19 20 21

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.

22

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

23

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

24

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal
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sermon.

25

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

26

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

27

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

28

Summer Series-
K.Chumbley The
Transfiguration
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Kenny
Chumbley Topic - The
Transfiguration

Summer Series-
E.Riffle
Elijah&prophets
ofBaal
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - Ethan Riffle
Topic - Elijah and the
Prophets of Baal

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.

29 30 31

Category Key
Bible Study

Gospel Meetings

Group Activity

Worship Assemblies
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